
ONLINE BOOKING FOR SEPTEMBER COURSES 

NOW OPEN! 

If your child is interested in trying a course of instrumental lessons, please visit 

www.musicforlife.org.uk/apply-now. Instrument lessons at <<School|>> are provided by 

Music for Life - a not-for-profit music education service working in partnership with 130 

schools to teach almost 4,000 pupils every week across Cheshire, Wirral and North 

Staffordshire. To discover more about the work of Music for Life, please visit:  

WEBSITE:      musicforlife.org.uk 

FACEBOOK:  facebook.com/Musicforlife1234 

TWITTER:      twitter.com/MusicforLifeSCH 

VIDEOS:        musicforlife.org.uk/videos  

Music for Life can accommodate almost any child who books a course before the summer 

because it designs a new timetable from scratch every year to do so. After that, additional 

places may be available during the year but they tend to be more limited. It is important to 

note that anyone wishing to try a course of lessons in September needs to book before 

the end of this term (certainly before August) to be sure of a place when school reopens.  

Courses of lessons can be paid for in full or in monthly installments in a variety of ways 

including by debit or credit cards. Music for Life has developed a website to make it easier 

for parents and guardians to book, renew and pay for instrumental lessons online. Financial 

support with the cost of lessons may be available in cases of hardship. Please contact Music 

for Life before booking if you would like to discuss.  

Involvement in music offers young people something very special. 130 schools, together with 

thousands of parents, young people, professional musicians and music teachers would tell 

you they feel Music for Life offers something special, too! Music for Life exists to engage 

children in high quality music making and to nurture and develop an interest many will have 

for life.  

We are proud to have had the opportunity to work with some amazing young people over the 

last 21 years and hope that your child may join us soon!  

Do check things out at www.musicforlife.org.uk/apply-now.  

Best wishes  

Music for Life Team 

admin@musicforlife.org.uk 

PS. Don't forget to book a place before the summer holidays for lessons to start in September!  

Music for Life is a not-for-profit company limited by guarantee 

Registered in England and Wales Number 3548287     
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